
Paul Zazarine 
5/28/1952 – 1/3/2011 

Memorial Tribute:  

                                           
A celebration of Paul’s life  

 Writer, Editor for Robert Bently Publishing. Former Vice President/Group Publisher, Dobbs Publishing 
Group. 

Accomplishments: • Helping to shape the GTO and muscle car hobby and raising the standards of 
restoration • Co-wrote “Glory Days” with Jim Wangers  • Editing Musclecar Review and launching 

Corvette Fever, Mopar Muscle and Chevy Truck magazines for Dobbs Publishing Group. • Being on the 
Board of Directors for the National Corvette Museum and playing a role in helping open the museum’s 

doors on Labor Day 1994 
 

Sunday, January 16, 2011 from 6-9pm 

Carl Black Dealership, 
11500 East Colonial Drive 

Orlando, Florida 
 

Hosted by: 
Carl Black of Orlando & Wide Track Warriors Pontiac Car Club 

Contact: info@orlandowtw.com or 407-788-1317  
 

Special Guest: 
Lexi Zazarine, Jim Wangers, Dave Anderson, & Others 

 

Auto Enthusiast of all makes are invited to attend this very special celebration of Paul’s life. 
Please join the Family and Friends in this celebration.  

 
No flowers please! The family ask that any donations be given to Paul’s favorite 
charity [Gold Coast Greyhound Rescue] in his honor. A donation jar will be set 

up at the event, thank you. 
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